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Dear Ms. Marshall:

I am pleased to endorse the five nominations submitted by the University of Maryland
College Park Senate Staff Affairs Committee for the 2002-2003 Board of Regents University
System Staff Awards. The nomination materials are enclosed.

As the letters of recommendation convey, each nominee is an outstanding staff member
whose service has been exemplary. We are very proud to have skilled individuals of this caliber
on our staff. They serve the University and the State with dedication and unfailing loyalty, and
their contributions are extremely important to our success. These candidates are most deserving
of the special recognition conveyed by the Regents Staff Awards, and enthusiastically support
their nomination. -

Yours sincerely,

C. D. Mote, Jr.
President

CDM:sb
Enclosures
cc: Mr. Willie Brown, Chair, Senate Staff Affairs Committee
Dr. Kent Cartwright, Chair, University Senate
r. Mary Giles, Director, University Senate
Dr. Ann Wylie, Assistant President and Chief of Staff




